
 

   

 

Information Bulletin 
 

 

Bulletin #: I2020 - 026 

Date:  Mar. 17, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer, District Membership, Associate Members, ORA 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Matthew Braithwaite, Manager, Administration  

Subject:  Player Registration deadline extended for Youth Provincial/Regional Divisions 

Ontario Soccer, in consultation with our Membership have decided to extend the minimum player 

registration deadline from the current April 15 deadline to April 30. 

As per Section 5 – REGISTRATION Procedure 5.9  

 
A Club must register, by no later than April 15, the Minimum eleven players required on each team playing in a 
Youth Provincial Division or in a Youth Regional Division. 
 
Ontario Soccer hope this will alleviate the pressure on Administrators completing this task. 
 
For information or further questions regarding this process please contact Matthew Braithwaite.   
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